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Comments: Restricting the establishment of new routes to "existing climbing opportunities" on non-Wilderness

lands is crazy and sad and an affront to all outdoor enthusiasts.   Listen to the people - all the people and not just

the few "protect everything or else" fringe elements.  What's next?  Telling us we can't walk in the woods?  Or we

need to take ranger with us?  


